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I am writing to update the committee on progress of the International 

Culture Strategy, to follow on from the information submitted on 12 

October in response to petition PE2030. 

A public consultation survey closed on 12 May and received a range of 

responses from both organisations and individuals. The aim of the 

consultation was to gather views on the culture and creative sector’s 

needs, aspirations and motivations in terms of international activity, in 

order to shape the content of the strategy.  

Today we have published an analytical report of the consultation 

responses International Culture Strategy - Consultation Analysis Report 

- gov.scot (www.gov.scot), which has been produced by Scottish 

Government analysts.  

My officials are now using this analysis to support development of the 

strategy. This strategy will look to support the sector’s international 

ambitions and ensure that barriers to achieving those ambitions are 

addressed.  

I will be happy keep the committee apprised as the strategy develops.  

 

ANGUS ROBERTSON MSP 
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